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Thank you for your invitation to consider in more detail the issue of 

PE2117: Ban the use of toxic chemicals along our coasts, as a result of 

the information provided to yourselves by the Petitioner. 

SEPA are aware of the issues raised by the Petitioner and have 

addressed these in previous correspondence. SEPA has no evidence to 

suggest that the authorisation issued under The Water Environment 

(Controlled Activities) (Scotland) Regulations 2011 has not been 

complied with. 

SEPA will ensure the Responsible Persons for the authorisation are 

aware of the issues raised by the Petitioner, if they are not already 

aware. 

I trust the above information is helpful, but should you wish to discuss 

the above matter further, please do not hesitate to contact 

ask@sepa.org.uk.  
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